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From: Jerry Munson   
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 12:28 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] EL21-011 
 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Re: EL21-011, 
 
B H Power’s assault on individuals’ rights to be fairly compensated for, and not punished for, on site power production 
contributions to our electrical grid are offense and counterproductive. 
 
I ask that you reject their request to implement this onerous change, and make it clear that you find their arguments 
without basis in fact. 
 
I hope, for you commissioners’ sake, that our power grid isn’t devastated by the same kind of recent ransomware attack 
that shut down the East coast pipeline. 
 
For the public to know that this commission decided that centralized, vulnerable power production was sanctioned by 
this body, when reasonable alternatives had been laid in front of you…. Well, that will be the day you will wish you had a 
do-over.  My opinion, only. 
 
Thank you 
 
Jerry Munson      Life-long, born and raised South Dakotan 

 
Rapid City, SD, 57702-  

 
 

 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 
 




